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February 12, 2020 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians:  
 
We have quite a few exciting events coming up here at Grigsby Intermediate!  
 
Next week the PTO will be sponsoring our book fair. Information has already been sent home 
and the students will start previewing the books available this Friday. I hope many of our 
students will be able to participate!  
 
On Thursday, February 20th, Barn Hill Preserve will bring a FREE animal show to visit Grigsby 
Intermediate! As they will be bringing live animals, your child MUST have a signed permission 
slip in order to see the show. Please note, the permission slip also serves as an order form for 
their program. Your child does NOT have to purchase anything in order to see the show but 
you must sign the permission slip. The merchandise and photo opportunity is optional, not a 
requirement. If you do make a purchase please make checks payable to Barn Hill Preserve, 
which is indicated on the permission form. 
 
The Fifth Grade Student Council will be selling small items during lunch next week for a 
fundraiser for the Leukemia/Lymphoma Society. They have chosen a great cause and we hope 
students will check the items out and help support our student council and the 
Leukemia/Lymphoma Society.  
 
It’s hard to believe but the end of the 3rd quarter is already fast approaching! Students are 
currently working on earning the 3rd quarter reward, which will be fun trip to the By-Jo 
Theatre in Germantown! Third Grade and half of the Fourth Grade classes will go Monday 
March 16th. The rest of the Fourth Grade classes and Fifth Grade will go Tuesday March 17th. 
We are very excited as this will be a FREE field trip due to a PBIS grant the district received! 
Remember, this is a reward that your child must earn by completing classwork, homework, and 
behaving well in school. The movie will be determined at a later date and will be announced on 
the permission slip when it is sent home.  
 
The PTO recently sent home information requesting volunteers for Junior Achievement. This is 
a great program we are hoping to expand to all our classes at Grigsby. Please return the 
completed form or contact the PTO at grigsbyintermediatepto@gmail.com if you are interested 
in volunteering.  
 
Thank you for all your continued support and remember that there is no school Monday, 
February 17, 2020 due to President’s Day.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Ms. Dearwester   
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